

NEWSLETTERS

Michigan Chamber Of Commerce- "Key Changes Made To Part 201 Rules"

April 13, 2015 Grand Rapids

Tammy Helminski of the Grand Rapids office, with the assistance of Charlie Denton of the Grand Rapids office, contributed a blog post to the Michigan Chamber of Commerce regarding the new amendments to Michigan's environmental laws. The blog post, "Key Changes Made to Part 201 Rules," was used to promote the Chamber's 16th Annual Environmental Issues Forum on April 22 that has been organized and moderated by Charlie for the last 16 years.

RELATED PEOPLE



Tammy L. HelminskiPartner
Grand Rapids

P 616-742-3926 F 616-742-3999 tammy.helminski@btlaw.com



Charles M. DentonPartner
Atlanta, Grand Rapids

P 616-742-3974 F 404-264-4033 charles.denton@btlaw.com